
My Favorites
Flowers // Sunflowers & Peonies

Color // Pink & Yellow
Food // In n Out

Hobby // Family Adventures
Drink // Starbucks Cold Brew

Classroom Wishlist

Hello Friends!
Welcome to 2024-2025 T.K. at 
Butterfield Ranch Elementary!  
I am so excited to have you in 
my class this year! This will be 
my 11th year in education with 
most of  my time spent in T.K. 
and Kindergarten.  My 
husband Nathan and I have 
two boys, Levi (3.5 years old) 
& Hunter(2 years old).  We 
also have a sweet doodle mix 
named Molly.  I am looking 
forward to getting to know 
more about you and I can’t 
wait for an amazing, fun-filled 
year ahead!

Best,
Mrs. Gallaher

Email: 
Rebecca_Gallaher@chino.k12.ca.us


